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Good evening parents and students in the Class of 2017.  Tomorrow evening, Tuesday, April 5th, there will be an informational session for our Juniors, and parents of Juniors, to learn more about Senior year, college planning, resources for financial aid and more.  

The session will begin at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria.  We hope you plan on attending to learn more about your students’ upcoming senior year and to receive all the informational resources available for you.  Thank you and have a good evening!

